
 

 

 

 

 

Have a fantastic weekend! 

Mrs. Geiger, Mrs. Green and Mrs.Mayes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

May 17th 

Please remember to send in the items for Camp 

Kindergarten – a flyer was sent home earlier in 

the week and a reminder today. 

All library books are due. 

Please send in your child’s book bag with their 

levelled readers 

Last week – no homework!! 

Thank you for sharing your child with us 

this year!       

 
Friday & Saturday, May 17th & 18th – 
Musical @ 7:00 – Campbell High School 
Auditorium  
Tuesday, May 21st – Talent Show @6:30 at 
Campbell High School Auditorium  
Wednesday & Thursday, May 22nd & 23rd – 
EARLY DISMISSAL @12:30 both days!!!  

May 23 – last day of school 
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This week we were introduced to fact 

families and we did some hands-on activities 

with addition and building shapes.  If you 

want your child to stay in practice with math, 

the local bookstores have wonderful books 

such as those from Kumon.  These books 

have fun activities for practice and review.     

 

 This week we learned 

about Independence Day     

This week we had a visit from the Vinings 

Library to tell us about their summer reading 

program. 

 

This is our last newsletter - have a great 

summer!!   

   

Read, read, read this 

summer!  


